



Room 7 January Newsletter

Happy New Year! WE hope you all enjoyed your holiday break! We are looking forward to what this year will bring us! Parents, be mindful we do go outside two times a day, so please pack a jacket; a hat and mittens/gloves if you wish. We have a lot of fun things planned for the next few weeks. As always, if you have any questions or concerns please reach out to us via procare or see us in the classroom.

-Mrs. Ellen & Ms. Kristy



Reminders:

JPLC will be closed Wednesday January 1st for New Year's Day.

JPLC will closed Monday January 20th for Martin Luther King Day.

Mrs. Ellen's Birthday is January 25th.













